August, 2016

Hello to everyone!

I am pleased to once again offer piano instruction in the Meetinghouse. During this school year I plan to teach on Wednesday afternoon. I hope everyone has had a wonderful Summer of fun activities and is geared up to start piano lessons again!

There are some spaces available on Wednesday afternoon if your child is enrolled in the aftercare for that day, or if you plan to bring her or him back to school for the lesson. For those of you who are already signed up from last year, please note the change of day to Wednesday and do remember to fill out the forms. All first timers: please feel free to contact me as soon as possible to reserve a space for your child. Lessons could not begin without consulting with me first so that I can determine your child's needs and musical interest. Lessons begin at 3:10pm. Please be aware of the two pages necessary for sign up:

- 1. A student information sheet which includes parents' addresses and email and telephone numbers for contacting and billing. This page needs a signature to indicate full understanding of policies listed in flyer.
- 2. Permission slips for child to be excused from after-care during the period of the lesson to have piano instruction under the supervision of Teacher Emily. They are necessary only if your child will be in aftercare on that day.

Please leave the sign-up papers, with the first check for \$75. included, with Teacher Linda in the school office in an envelope marked: "Teacher Emily". This needs to happen no later than Sept. 13th as I plan to officially start all piano students on Sept. 14th. I will be at the school on Tuesday the 13th at 3:00pm to check in with Tr. Linda and to meet any new prospective students and their parents/guardians.

I look forward to teaching your children piano this upcoming year. I use a variety of materials, including folk-songs, jazz, and the classics. It is also important to me that the children get a chance to perform. We have had student-teacher duets, duetdrum combos, and solo student performances. And we are always looking for new ways to present a performance.

After you fill out the forms, take care to read my policies, which require a signature of agreement.

Emily Nicholson Bachelors of Music in Piano Performance, Temple University Masters of Music in Piano Pedagogy, Temple University Participating member: Music Teacher's National Association

Contact me at: emilynicholson@comcast.net, or 610 6585856(H), 610 3162783(C)